
Brush Pick-up 
Materials for pick-up need to be placed at the edge of 
the property accessible to the street (Brush only, no 
trash or household items).  Free Pick-up will be the 
last Monday of every month. Tree branches and limbs 
need to be 8 feet or less in length to make it easier to 
handle.  No limbs or trunks greater than 6 inches in 
diameter will be picked up.  We cannot pick up 
stumps. Please Try to have all brush in one pile/area.  

 

These services are provided to citizens of Tellico Plains 
and each property is allowed one pick-up per month at 
no cost. The city will provide additional removal for a 
fee of $20 per additional pick-up. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the pick-up, or to 
schedule a pick-up.  Please call City Hall @ 423-253-
2333 Or Randy Phillips with the Street Department @ 
423-253-5124 . 


